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Ref.No.14-3/2019-PCI Date: 20th April, 2020

Appeal for payment of salary to faculty/staff during COVID-19 pandemic lockdown.

To,
All the Pharmacy Institutions/Colleges

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Council has been receiving the representations that some of the Pharmacy Institutions are
not releasing the salary of faculty/staff during COVID-19 pandemic lockdown.

The country is facing Corona Virus (Covid-19) Pandemic of unprecedented magnitude posing
serious threat to the health, life and economic security of millions of people in our country. In
order to combat this challenge, coordinated joint efforts of all sections of the society are required.
Now is a time to work together to fight against this pandemic situation. The Government has also
appealed the employers, not to cut salaries or lay off employees during this lockdown.

The Pharmacy Council of India appeals to all the Pharmacy institutions to come forward in this
hour of distress and help the country to fight against this situation by releasing the salaries to
teaching faculty / staff. Your support will go in a long way to help their families.

Thanks & Regards

(ARCHNA MUDGAL)
Registrar-cum-secretary


